EDUCATION SCHOOL ADMISSION AND EXCLUSION APPEALS PANELS

In accordance with the School Standards and Framework Act 1998, Salford City Council holds hearings for parents wishing to appeal against:

· an unsuccessful application for their child to be admitted to a particular primary or secondary school

· the decision of a School Governing Body to uphold a Headteacher’s decision to exclude their child permanently from school.

The appeals are heard by an Independent Appeals Panel consisting of three or five voluntary panel members.

Are you interested in becoming a panel member?  

Members can fall into one of two categories:

Lay members

People without personal experience in the management of any school or in the provision of education in any school (disregarding experience as a school governor or in any other voluntary capacity).

Members with experience in education, etc.
For admission appeal panels: People who have experience in education, who are acquainted with educational conditions in the Salford area or who are the parents of registered pupils at a school.  

For exclusion appeal panels: School governors (and former governors) and head teachers, including recently retired head teachers.

Appeal hearings are held at the Salford Civic Centre, Chorley Road, Swinton, predominantly during working hours and it is essential that applicants are readily available, often at short notice, to attend meetings. Full training will be provided and expenses will be paid to cover the cost of attending.

For further information please contact Leanne Nealon on 0161 793 3017.

